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Class of 2023 experiences Scholars’ Weekend 
 

On the weekend of Feb. 17-18, incoming freshmen from various areas of the country were 

able to participate in Scholars’ Weekend. These Class of 2023 members interviewed for 

scholarships ranging from Teaching Fellows and the Honors Program to more major-

specific scholarships. In addition, students were able to learn more about Meredith and all 

it has to offer from an array of information sessions. Many had the opportunity to spend the 

night in a residence hall, as well as attend a Monday morning class. The event was fun for 

all students, whether current or prospective! Many thanks to Scholars’ Weekend co-chairs 

Kim Schuh and Barbara Barrier for making the weekend a success, and to all the Honors 

students who helped. Below, junior Nola Grace Brown takes a photo with her group of 

potential Honors scholars on Sunday, Feb. 17. 
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Senior Showcase
 

Logan Joyner 

 
Hometown: Spring Hope, NC 
Major/minor: Food and Nutrition, with a concentration in Dietetics 
Plans after graduation: My plans after graduation are to complete the Dietetic Internship at Meredith or 
continue onto get my Master of Science in Nutrition from Meredith. 
Some faculty members who have impacted her time here include: Dr. Landis and Dr. Hood have both been 
very helpful and encouraging to me in working through tough classes, completing my thesis, and figuring out 
my plans for after graduation. It has meant a lot to me to have their help in finding the best way to achieve my 
goals. 
Favorite Honors program tradition and/or event: Fall trip  
Fun or unique fact about Logan: Visiting the State Farmers’ Market and going for runs on the greenway have 
probably been my favorite parts about living in Raleigh! 
 

 

Upcoming Honors Program Events: 
 

• Mar. 2, 2019: FOE- Ayr Mount and a Hillsborough History Walk 

• Apr. 13, 2019: FOE- Aloha Zoo 

• Apr. 29, 2019: Honors drive-by breakfast 

• May 1, 2019: deadline to make an appointment with Dr. Pitts for thesis 
signing 
 



Georgia Kimbell 

 
Hometown: Pinehurst, NC 
Major/minor: Chemistry major, music minor 
Plans after graduation: research of some sort 
Some faculty members who have impacted her time here include: Dr. Powell and Dr. Ormond 
Favorite Honors program tradition and/or event: Scholars’ Weekend 
Fun or unique fact about Georgia: Last summer, I conducted research in a program in Graz, Austria for three 
months. 
 

Editor’s Note: These senior showcases are meant to highlight a few of the seniors who will be 
graduating in May from the Honors Program, and these will continue in every edition through 
the end of the school year. Although the newsletter may not be able to recognize all 
graduating seniors, the Honors Program is proud of all of your accomplishments, and excited 
to see what the next step entails! Do not hesitate to reach out to myself or Dr. Pitts if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
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